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Dear [Applicant Name].

Thank you for your application to the Creative Communities Programme. We’ve passed your proposal onto the Big Lottery and they are interested in funding you as part of the Awards for All programme. Congratulations, we wish you the best of luck with your plans for 2017! 

You will need to liaise directly with Big Lottery Fund, not Hull 2017, about anything concerning your contract or finances. Once you have everything confirmed, you will be able to request a listing of your event in Hull 2017’s online What’s On listings.

Best wishes, 

THE CREATIVE COMMUNITIES TEAM

Hull UK City of Culture 2017
hull2017.co.uk

Stay connected and be part of the Hull 2017 story on Twitter, Facebook, Instagram, YouTube and Flickr. 
Never miss a thing by signing up to receive our regular email alerts.

